
 
Report to the Council 
 
 
Committee:  Audit & Governance   
 
Date:    4 April 2023 
 
Subject:   Anti-Fraud and Corruption Strategy  
 
Chairman:  Councillor P Bolton    
 
 
Recommending: 
 
That the Anti-Fraud and Corruption Strategy be approved. 

 
  
 
The Council’s Anti-Fraud and Corruption Strategy has been revised and is attached 
as an Appendix.  The strategy remains largely the same as last year with minor 
changes around types of fraud to include “new responsibilities” such as grant 
payments. 
 
 
The Audit and Governance Committee reviewed and referred the revised Anti-Fraud 
and Corruption Strategy to the Council for approval at its meeting on 28 November 
2022.   
 
We recommend as set out at the commencement of this report. 
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